
PRIMARY 
NEWSLETTER

Fri 3rd
March
2023

Our Multilingual book week has been a feast of

reading activities. Across the primary school, children


have shared, discovered and discussed books from

around the world. 

Staff introduced their favourite books during World

book day assemblies and as always the dressing up

was fabulous. Thank you everyone for making the


week a literary treat.



THANK YOU
Thank you for all the class contributions that were made in connection
with our Multilingual Book Week. Also, the PTA made £300 on the book
sale which is excellent. Thank you for all your efforts.

CONTACTS 
& LINKS

General Enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk
Reception  : 01235 524060
Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk
PTA related: committee@europa-pta.org

Multilingual Book Week in  Pictures



NEWS FROM THE ECO CLUB
This week, the eco club chose its new logo. Thank you to


Roman Arnold, 3FE, who kindly designed it for us! We

love it! 






 Biodiversity: creation of animal houses and feeders, planting

wildflowers
 Marine: Reduce the use of single use plastics, raising awareness

around plastic pollution and the impact on our oceans
 Litter: creating anti-litter posters

There are many different projects which are being undertaken across

classes to help the school become greener:






If you would like to know more or would like to help, contact


s.harries@europaschool.uk



The eco club has started a project on plastic in the oceans. Take the quiz

with your family. How many of these questions can you answer


correctly?



Europa School UK was delighted and honoured

to welcome the German Ambassador, Miguel


Berger, and the Head of Culture and

Education, Dr Frane, from the German


Embassy in London. Our guests had a tour

around the school which included visits to


Primary classrooms where our younger pupils

shone in performances of song and rhyme. Our


panel of secondary students impressed with

presentations on aspects of school life and


with their ability to showcase our immersive

language stream model. Musical interludes


revealed the stunning talents comprised

within the school community. It was an


inspirational visit and we would like to pass on

our heartfelt thanks to the Embassy for giving


us this opportunity.

mailto:s.harries@europaschool.uk
https://take.quiz-maker.com/Q00WC4FH1


Matrix Arts Centre is offering

music taster lessons for 2- 7 year


olds on Sunday 12th March in

Sutton Courtenay. Please visit


www.matrixartscentre.org.uk for

more details.

CULHAM CALLING
Please send any articles / adverts that you


would like to have published to 
culhamcalling@europaschool.uk before


Friday 24th March 2023.
The next issue of Culham calling will be


issued on Friday 31st March 2023.



PLASTIC BOTTLE TOP

DONATIONS PLEASE
2EE are looking for as many


plastic bottle tops of different

sizes and colour for an art project


over the next half-term. Please

keep yours and donate them to


Reception or your child's teacher

addressed to 2EE from February


20th onwards 



THANK YOU
Thank you to the parents, children and staff who

came together and organised a cake sale to raise

funds for Turkey and Syria.  It was an emotional

cause and touched the hearts of our community.

They raised over £1000 which was amazing.

8th: R & Yr 6: NCMP (reminder email

sent to all parents)
8th Recruitment Event 5-7pm
10th - 19th Science Week
16th-22nd IB Art Exhibition  - Chapel
17th  PTA Coffee Morning - Chapel 
21st- 24th Mock SATs
31st PTA Easter Cake Sale
31st 3DE Swimming sessions start
31st 3EE Catch up swimming session

Easter Holidays - 3rd -14th April

(inclusive)
17th - 19th April - Yr4 Residential

March

Looking further ahead:

IMPORTANT DATES

http://www.matrixartscentre.org.uk/
mailto:culhamcalling@europaschool.uk


PTA Events





Your skills are needed!
All PTA events need many hands to make them happen. All sorts of tasks go on behind the scenes in the planning


and organising as well as running activities on the day. 



Get in touch to learn more or to join our PTA slack channels.
Email committee@europa-pta.org



Friday 28th April - school day

Primary International Day
Share the culture, cuisine or character of a country.

Primary pupils tour the parent-run stalls to learn a little more about the world.
Can you and a friend help plan or run a country stall with a simple game or activity?

Contact committee@europa-pta.org



Saturday 17th June
Summer Fete

Add to your calendar now



Calling eBay users
Selling items on eBay has been a very easy and effective PTA fundraising channel and requires no time


commitment.
Selling on eBay already? You can donate a percentage straight to the Europa PTA charity using the charity account

"Europa PTA" in your seller Donation Preferences on the website, or on your profile "Support charity" set-up on the


mobile app. Visit the shop https://charity.ebay.co.uk/charity/i/Europa-PTA/295048
If you can help list and send a few items donated to the PTA, get in touch with Patricia pezo.patricia@gmail.com

Due to the extremely high level of demand the Household Support Fund is now closed in South

Oxfordshire.  We are no longer accepting any new applications for this fund.

Other Help is still available



If residents are struggling due to cost-of-living pressures the Community Hub can help.
We offer a wide range of advice, including information on free or affordable food banks and


council tax support. We can also signpost residents to debt advice, other cost-of-living support,

information on housing support as well as guidance on how they can look after their mental health


and wellbeing.
 

If residents need support they can contact our Community Hub Team during office hours on
 01235 422600 or email communitysupport@southandvale.gov.uk



https://www.southandvale.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Cost-of-Living-eleaflet-for-


websites.jpg
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